

Your community news

Bury / Radcliffe - Autumn 2024

Working to get things done for you!

Community Clean Up Day Success

We held a community clean up day on Thursday 8th August 2024.

Throughout the day we had 3 skips located across the community, one in Central / South Terrace area, one around the Shire Gardens area and another on the Vic Estate area.

The day was a great success with every skip being utilised.

I would like to thank all residents who participated and supported in doing community litter picks within these areas and working to keep our estates clean and tidy.

I would like to send a special thanks to the Irwell Valley Homes Colleagues who volunteered on the day, as well as Councillor Tariq and the Little Anglers Society, who were an amazing help on the





Here For You

As your Neighbourhood Officer, my main role is to ensure the neighbourhoods across the patch are managed effectively.

I'm here to help support you in your tenancy and help out with community matters that are important to you.

I am looking to you as my customers to provide me with some ideas on what the next community day in Bury and Radcliffe should be. This could be things such as:

- Skip Days
- Anti-social behaviour Drop in Sessions
- Money Matters Sessions
- Tenancy Management Sessions
- Gardening Club Making your area
- Employment and Apprenticeship Sessions

As your Neighbourhood Officer I want to know what is important to you and I would love to hear your idea's on what can be our next community day.

To provide me with your ideas, or if you need my help or support, you can contact me by emailing:

jennifer.smith@irwellvalley.co.uk



Partnership working tackling Anti-Social Behaviour

Anti-Social Behaviour (ASB) is on the rise throughout Greater Manchester and is something we at Irwell Valley Homes take seriously. While we do our utmost to tackle this, it is sometimes difficult without the support of partner agencies and organisations.

Since starting as your Neighbourhood Officer I have commenced joint working with Greater Manchester Police, including their local neighbourhood PC's and PCSO's. With the officers I conduct regular walk arounds throughout our community. We also conduct joint visits to victims and perpetrators of anti-social behaviour, which has so far proved an effective start in resolving issues.

If your experiencing ASB please contact me by emailing:

jennifer.smith@irwellvalley.co.uk



With the expected increase to energy prices in the next few months, you might find you need some extra support and help.

There is lots of support and advice out there for you to help with the cost of fuel. You can find lots of this great energy saving advice, as well as what financial support may be available, such as the 'warm homes discount' on our website, by clicking here.

You can also access our online benefits calculator, here. By spending as little as 5 minutes completing the questions, you can find out of there is any extra financial support available to you.

Remember, if you are struggling with paying your rent please get in touch on 0300 561 1111 and a member of the team will be able to assist you.



Waste Management

Please can I remind residents that it is their responsibility to correctly manage their waste disposal. If you need more support or help with correctly using your rubbish bins and recycling, you can find useful information on the council's website by clicking here.

